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Investigative Activity:  Ashtabula Police Department Use of Force Policy   

Activity Date:    6/21/2022      

Authoring Agent:   SA Jon Lieber #50   

 

Narrative: 

On Monday, June 06, 2022, Ohio Bureau of Criminal Investigation (BCI) Special Agent (SA) 

Jon Lieber received a copy of the use of force policy utilized by the Ashtabula Police 

Department at the time of this incident. The document received is attached to this Investigative 

Report for further review. 

 


























